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Press Release- Road Closure  
 

Starting Tuesday, November 14th, 2023, Sara Street from McMillan Street to Picard Road 

will be closed through the Summer of 2024 due to a bridge replacement project 

performed by the Calcasieu Parish Police Jury.  

 

Please follow signage and use caution when driving in this area. 

 

 


